
Dear Applicant: 

The Department of Child Support Services (DCSS) is required by law to send child
support case information to the federal government. The federal government maintains 
a data base that includes all child support cases in the country. Upon request, the 
federal government will release case information to other child support agencies; 
however, if you or the child(ren) in this case are the victim of family violence, you may 
not want the release of your case information.

If you think that releasing information about your case to the federal government may 
cause physical or emotional harm to you or the child(ren) in this case, please fill out the
Family Violence Questionnaire (DCSS 0048) and return it to local child support agency. 
You must fill out the form completely in order to process your request. 

FAMILY VIOLENCE QUESTIONNAIRE COVER 
DCSS 0049 (08/29/05)

STATE OF CALIFORNIA – HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES AGENCY 
DEPARTMENT OF CHILD SUPPORT SERVICES

Please mail the completed form to: Local Child Support Agency

If you or the child(ren) in this case are not a victim of family violence, you do not 
have to return this form. Also, it is important to understand that DCSS is prohibited by 
law from releasing your personal information in this case to the other party without a 
court order. However, some documents that include some of your personal information 
may be filed with the court.

Please contact us at 1-866-901-3212 if you have any questions.


